
Hello Fellow Homeowners, 

Thank you to those who attended our May Board meeting.  We had approximately 30 
members on the zoom call.  Draft minutes are attached and posted on 
our website.  Since we accomplished so much at this meeting, we won’t be holding one 
in June. 

The Board wants your feedback!  Please take 5 minutes to complete our 12-question 
survey located here: https://s.surveyplanet.com/z641irks. One survey per 
household.  We will share the results once we compile them. 
 
We are looking for volunteers to help repair the benches and signs.  Please let Tom or 
Richard know if you are willing to help. 

Here’s what has been accomplished in May: 

• The new garbage can has been installed northeast of Pioneer Lake at the top of 
the Swale. This is where the trail exits on 122nd Place close to 
42nd Drive.  Thanks to Richard for assembling it. 

• The tennis court lock has been reinforced.  Thanks to Deric and Nora 
Bloomingdale. 

• The mats for under the swings have been ordered and will be installed when they 
arrive. 

• Signs for the playground by the tennis court have been installed. Thanks to 
Richard. 

• Sight blocking trees at the trail entrance between division 2 and 5 (by the tennis 
courts) have been removed thanks to Gerard Guinasso, Randy Perrell, and 
Richard Paige.    

• The first golf outing happened last week, thanks to Brooke Kimes for organizing 
it. 

Thank you for your support! 

Your PTHOA Board of Directors 

 

https://www.pioneer-trails.org/
https://s.surveyplanet.com/z641irks

